
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
13th October 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Streets of Light - Monday 30th October – Sunday 5th November 
 
The Streets of Light Initiative was first run in Sheffield in 2017 to bring change and transformation to 
neighbourhoods and communities, by creating window displays that convey a message of light, love & hope 
as an alternative to Halloween.  You can watch a short video here for more details and examples of windows 
Join the Streets of Light - YouTube 
 
Monday 30th October – Sunday 5th November, people are invited to create a window display, which can then 
be lit up between 5.30-9pm each evening.  Families are then encouraged to try and spot as many as they can 
in their local community.  If you would like to take part at home and make a display in your own windows, you 

can register on an interactive map www.streetsoflight.co.uk/sign-up  by MONDAY 16th October.  
 
On the evening of Wednesday 1st November, we would like to invite our families to join the trail and walk 
around the local streets, seeing the amazing window displays.  St John’s school grounds will be open 
between 5.30-6.30pm where you can walk around the outside of school and see the light window displays 
that the children have made, hot chocolate will be being served.  
 

      
 
We look forward to seeing you all. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Allen 
Art/RE/Music Subject Leader 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=J59f_OOTZGM
http://www.streetsoflight.co.uk/sign-up

